
 

OFFICE OF THE LIEUTENANT GOVERNOR 

Vermont State House 

115 State Street 

Montpelier, VT 05602 

February 18, 2021

Alden Bartlett
6 Murray Road 
Essex Jct., VT 05452

Dear Alden:

Thank you and Dorothy for taking the time to contact my office. I appreciate your kind words 
and thoughtful note of support.

COVID-19 has laid everything bare. We cannot go back, we must go forward. I’m committed to 
putting people before politics and working with the Governor, Legislature and our communities 
to ensure we recover stronger from this pandemic. 
 
I am also deeply committed to elevating the voices of Vermonters in every corner of our state, 
and I hope you will not hesitate to contact my Office. 

I wish you good health and I look forward to seeing you in your community soon.

Sincerely, 

Molly R. Gray
Lieutenant Governor of Vermont

802-828-2226 www.ltgov.vermont.gov @ltgovgray



We (Dorothy and I) are delighted that you were elected and when Gov. Scott decides to give up politics,
we will be happy to see you in the governor's chair. Regards, Alden


